
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
QUORUM OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
MIDVALE SCHOOL DISTRICT #433 

IN ATTENDANCE AT 
MIDVALE SCHOOL DISTRICT BACK-TO-SCHOOL BBQ 

 
 

As there will be a quorum of the Board of Trustees of Midvale School District #433 in 
attendance at the Midvale School District Back-To-School BBQ, Notice is hereby given 
that a majority of the Board will be present and in attendance at such event. 
 
 Date:     Wednesday, September 5, 2018 
 
 Location:   Midvale School, Multi-Purpose Room 
 
 Time:    6:30pm to approximately 8:00pm 
 
No business of the Board is scheduled or will be occurring. 
 
No meeting of the Board will be held.  Accordingly, no minutes will be taken. 
 
This Notice fulfills the Idaho State Code requirements for public meeting notices. 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 3rd day of September, 2018 
 
 
 
Sherry Crawford, Clerk 
Midvale School District #433 
 
POSTED:   
 
District Office 
Midvale US Post Office 
Midvale Community Library 
 


